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Summer tours of members’ gardens: 

 

This summer four of our members opened their gardens to club.  Each was unique, reflecting its owner’s 

style and passion, and, based on the thriving vegetables we saw, promised to be delicious as well. Last 

year we didn’t have photos, but this year, we have lots of them, and the plants plus the smiling faces of 

members show beyond doubt that all the gardens were thoroughly enjoyed by club members. Many 

thanks to Joanne Rampe, Mary Meehan, Ilana Nir and Joyce Hannaford for their delightful, delicious, 

and generous hospitality. 
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